
The Executive Museum Committee appointed by the 
General Museum Commit tee Was entrusted with the administration 
of ’Grou A. * Museums as recommended in the Fox Survey. The 
Cor mit te was instructed to define the relationship of the 
McCord Museum to the General Museum Committee.

T.H. Clark, Ph.D., 

T.W.L. MacDermot, M.A., 

E.L. Judah, Secretary.

G.R. Lomer, Ph.D.,

Jhis Committee having held seven meetings since May 4th, 
1932, beg to submit the following report:

SECTION A.

RE-ORGANISATION OF THE MoCORD MUSEUM.

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE MUSEUM COMMIT TES.

February 27th, 1953.

In accordance with the recommendations of the Fox Survey 

it is proposed that the administration of the McCord Museum be 

now adjusted to the two general principles laid down in that 

Report, namely:

1. A greater degree of centralization, and,

A more specific definition of the functions of 
those responsible for the Museum.
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